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Thank you to Laura Bale for securing our place with ASDA green 

token scheme and won £200 for the PTA. 
 

 
 
HELP AND VOLUNTEERING:-  
 
Please contact us at:-  pta@springfield.surrey.sch.uk if you can help in any way or have any 
feedback or ideas for future events. This is the safest means of communication for us to reply with 
and we can ensure a speedy response from one of the committee members. We look forward to 
hearing from you. 

Come along and join us with family and friends  
and enjoy hearing music from our resident DJ. 

 
BBQ, refreshments and treats  

will be available to purchase during the night. 
 

A letter was emailed to parents on Friday with full information and how to 
order your tickets.  A paper copy will be sent home with your child today. 

 

mailto:pta@springfield.surrey.sch.uk

